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November 1, 2013 

 

 

 

CARB Advisory 405-B – Response to Winter Season 

In-Station Diagnostics (ISD) Pressure Alarms 
 

 

Enclosed is a copy of California Air Resources Board (CARB) Advisory 405-B (Response to 

Winter Season In-Station Diagnostics Pressure Alarms).  The District is re-issuing this advisory 

to remind GDF operators of the procedures for clearing ISD alarms from November 1, 2013, to 

March 1, 2014. 

 

If you have any questions relating to CARB Advisory 405-B or any other vapor recovery related 

matters, please contact Randy Smith at (858) 586-2677 or Matthew Allison at (858) 967-9766. 
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